
 
 

 
ELECTORAL ADMINISTRATION ACT 2006 

 
The Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places (Parliamentary 

Elections) 2006 
 

I hereby give notice that a review will be held, commencing with the date of this 
notice, in accordance with Section 18C (1) of the Representation of the People 
Act, as inserted by Section 16 of the Electoral Administration Act 2006. 
 
Any person or organisation wishing to make a representation in respect of the 
arrangement of polling districts and polling places within the boundary of 
Wrexham County Borough Council; or concerning the accessibility of polling 
stations, must write to: 
 
Scrutiny Team 
Governance and Customer Department 
Wrexham County Borough Council 
Guildhall 
Wrexham 
LL11 1NF 
 
Email: polling@wrexham.gov.uk 
 
The deadline for receipt of public comments on the Review is Friday 11 October 
2019.  The review will require submissions to be made by the Acting Returning 
Officer for the Wrexham Constituency and the part of the Clwyd South 
Constituency within the Wrexham County Borough Council area.  These 
submissions will be published on the Council’s website at www.wrexham.gov.uk 
and available for inspection at the Guildhall, Wrexham LL11 1NF. 
 
The closing date for comments on any proposals set out by the Acting Returning 
Officer’s submissions is 28th October 2019. The Council will then consider the 
Acting Returning Officer’s recommendations together with any other 
representations made. 
 
Any submissions, correspondence, minutes and decisions relating to the review 
will be published on the Council’s website as the review progresses.  It is 
intended that the Council will publish its final proposals in December 2019.  
 
 
 
 
9 September 2019                           


